D. L. Kesler § Sons Construction, (nc.

November 11, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

We have subcontracted with Rod’s Plumbing over the past twenty plus years.
Our projects have ranged from large commercial installations to small repair and
service work of existing facilities.

We have found Rod’s Plumbing to be pleasant to work with and dedicated to
delivering quality workmanship at competitive pricing.

It is because of the aforementioned qualities that 1 feel confident and pleased to
recommend the services of Rod’s Plumbing.

Sincerely, o
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Daryl L Kesler /
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